Greetings!

This letter is to inform you of an exciting field trip opportunity that is coming up shortly. On
Thursday, October 11t our class will be participating in an Outdoor Education trip called
Hunters and Gatherers. This will be a great compliment to the work our class has done in
Social Studies with First Nations people in Canada.

We will leave the school shortly after 9:00am and travel to a site northwest of town, near
Condie. There is a small charge of $4.50 per student to cover the cost of transportation.
We will return to the school in time for 3:30pm dismissal.

. On this trip, we will explore some of the ways that First Nations people of

the Plains provided for their communities. | We will visit a
real buffalo jump and try our hand at some 4 *% traditional
hunting methods like archery and atlatlw\xi’#l e We will then
identify edible and medicinal plants on a #3529 hike through
the valley. Students will also be able to learn the skill of . w lashing when

they make their own travois. %‘

Please complete the lower portion of this sheet and return it, along with
your payment. If there is any way that you could send a cheque and make it out to Hawrylak
School that would be most appreciated® If you have any questions or concerns, do not
hesitate to contact me.

® %

Diane Chadwick

(child’s name) has my permission to attend the Hunters and Gatherers field
trip with his/her class on Thursday, October 11t I understand that transportation will be
provided by school board-approved bussing. Enclosed is $4.50 for my child’s transportation
costs.

Signed: Date:




